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Recent Events
● New Teacher Gathering On November 19th 

open to all teachers

● First Teacher Housing Task Force meeting

● Nystrom Grand Opening

● School Board Elections

● Achieve UC Event at Hercules





Deepening our work right now
LCAP and Community Input.  We held our first LCAP Community 

Town Hall to get input from our stakeholders.

Early Planning. We met with school leaders and other site staff 

involved in SPSA and budget development yesterday to begin the 

planning for 17-18.

Summer Programs Planning.  We are already in the midst of making 

sure programs for Summer 2017 are ready to go and high quality.



Upcoming
● Continued LCAP and Budget Development for 17-18

● School site plan development

● A slate of holiday concerts and performances

● Winter sports getting fully into the swing

A well earned break for students and staff!


